
 
F-2016-00083- birth from frozen embryos 
 
27 April 2016 
 
Summary of request 
 
The HFEA was asked for data regarding the amount of live births from frozen embryos which were 
created from frozen eggs. 
 
HFEA response 
 
I can confirm that, according to the information held but the Authority, there has been 9 birth 
events that have resulted from the transfer of thawed embryos that were created from thawed 
eggs. 
 
Please note that the HFEA can only provide data up to 30/06/2014 for outcomes, as this is the latest 
date for which we have verified information. 
 
This data was extracted from the HFEA’s data warehouse containing Register data as at 20 April 
2016. Please note that the information in our database may be subject to change as licensed centres 
notify us of information that updates or corrects information they have previously supplied. 


